
 Dear Future Students, 
 Hello and welcome to third grade! My name is Mrs. 

 Kornberger and I will be your teacher this year. I have been 
 looking forward to meeting you all summer and I cannot 
 believe that it is almost time for school to start again! 

 Throughout the year, I will be learning all about you so I 
 thought I would tell you about myself. I have been teaching 
 in Hillsborough for 17 years. Most of my time has been spent 
 as a third grade teacher. I have been busy this summer with 
 my two boys, Chase and Caden. Chase is almost 8 and Caden 
 just turned 6.  They have kept me busy this summer playing 
 outside, going to the beach and taking some fun trips.  I can’t 
 wait to tell you all about it and hear all the fun things that 
 you have been doing as well. 

 Please take the time to look at the third grade supply list 
 of items you will need for this year. We will be organizing all 
 our supplies once we are in the classroom. 

 Enjoy the rest of your summer, rest up and get ready 
 for a busy and exciting third grade year! 

 Sincerely, 
 Mrs. Kornberger 




